
 

 
SH-7, Gaya – Panchanpur Road, Village – Karhara, Post-Fatehpur 

P.S. – Tekari, District – Gaya (Bihar) PIN- 824236 

 
 

   F.No. CUSB/Acad/CUET (PG)/3-6/2023/     Date: 23 August, 2023 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF FOURTH (4
th

) CUT-OFF FOR ADMISSION IN 

POSTGRADUATE PROGRAMMES FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2023-24 

Name of the Programme: M.A. Political Science & IR 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

EWS Nil - 

OBC Nil - 

SC Nil - 

ST 03 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code  HUQP 18 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A. in Political Science programme may deposit 

prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. in Political Science 

programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

Name of the Programme: M.A. in Hindi 
 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 01 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code LAQP 02 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A. in Hindi programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. in Hindi programme for Academic 

Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 06 

EWS 01 

SC 03 

ST 03 

Name of the Programme: M.A. in English 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

OBC Nil - 

SC Nil                   - 

EWS 01 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code LAQP 01 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A. in English programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. in English programme for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 
 
Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

ST 02 



 

Name of the Programme: M.P.Ed 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

EWS Nil - 

OBC Nil - 

ST Nil - 

SC 02 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code COQP 18 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.P.Ed programme may deposit prescribed programme 

fee for provisional admission in M.P.Ed programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

 
Name of the Programme: M.A. History 

 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

OBC 04 
 93 

SC 04 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code HUQP 09 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A. History programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. History programme for Academic 

Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

ST 02 

EWS Nil -- 

Name of the Programme: M.A. in Social Work 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil -- 
OBC 11 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code HUQP 21 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A. in Social Work programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. in Social Work programme for 

Academic Year 2023- 24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

EWS 04 

SC 06 

ST 03 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Name of the Programme: M.A. in Journalism and Mass Communication 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

OBC 06 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code  COQP 17 either 

opted for CUSB or not for M.A. in Journalism and Mass Communication programme 

may deposit prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. in 

Journalism and Mass Communication programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

EWS 02 

SC 06 

ST 03 

 

Name of the Programme: M.A. in Sociology 
 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 02 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code HUQP 22 either 

opted for CUSB or not for M.A. in Sociology programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. in Sociology programme for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 12 

EWS 04 

SC 06 

ST 03 

 

Name of the Programme: M.A./M.Sc. in Psychology 

 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  

- OBC Nil 

EWS 01 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code HUQP 20 either 

opted for CUSB or not for M.A./M.Sc. in Psychology programme may deposit 

prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.A./M.Sc. in Psychology 

programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

SC 05 

ST 03 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Name of the Programme: M.A. Economics 
 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  
- OBC   Nil 

EWS   Nil 

SC 04 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code COQP 10 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A. Economics programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.A. Economics for Academic Year 

2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

ST 03 

 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. Chemistry 
 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  

- 

 

 

EWS Nil 

SC Nil 

OBC Nil 

ST 02 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 08 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. Chemistry programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. Chemistry programme for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Computer Science 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

OBC Nil - 

EWS Nil All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 09 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. Computer Science programme may deposit 

prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in Computer Science 

programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

SC 05 

ST 03 

 

 



 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Artificial Intelligence 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 11 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 09  (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. in Artificial Intelligence programme may deposit 

prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in Artificial 

Intelligence programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 12 

SC 06 

ST 03 

EWS 04 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Bio-informatics 

 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

EWS 03 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 17 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. in Bioinformatics programme may deposit 

prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in Bioinformatics 

programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 
Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 07 

SC 06 

ST 03 

     

                  Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Life Science programme 

 
Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil -- 

OBC Nil 

EWS Nil -- 

SC Nil -- 

ST Nil -- 
 

Name of the Programme: M.A./M.Sc. in Geography 

 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

OBC 10 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code HUQP 08 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.A./M.Sc. in Geography programme may deposit 

prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.A./M.Sc. in Geography for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

EWS 03 

ST 02 

SC 01 

 

 

 

 



 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Physics 

 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  

- OBC Nil 

EWS Nil 

ST 01 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 24 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. in Physics programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in Physics for Academic Year 

2023-24. 

 
Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 
CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 
25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 
admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 
prescribed programme fee. 

SC 01 

  
Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Statistics 

 
Category Vacant 

Seats 
4

th
 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 11 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 27 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. in Statistics programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in Statistics for Academic Year 

2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 12 

EWS 03 

SC 06 

ST 03 

 

 

Name of the Programme: Master in Data Science and Applied Statistics 

 
Category Vacant 

Seats 
4

th
 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 15 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 27 (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. in Data Science and Applied Statistics programme 

may deposit prescribed programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in 

Statistics for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 11 

EWS 03 

SC 06 

ST 03 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Name of the Programme: M.Com 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 
 EWS Nil 

OBC 03 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code COQP 08 (either 

opted for CUSB or not)  for M.Com programme may deposit prescribed programme 

fee for provisional admission in M.Com programme for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

SC 05 

ST 02 

 

Name of the Programme: LLM 

 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4
th

 Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 
OBC Nil - 
EWS Nil - 

SC Nil - 

ST Nil - 

 

Name of the Programme: Post Graduate Diploma in Yoga (PGDY) 

 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 11 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in COQP 21 either opted for CUSB or 

not for Post Graduate Diploma in Yoga (PGDY) programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in Post Graduate Diploma in Yoga 

(PGDY) for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

OBC 08 

EWS 02 

SC 04 

ST 02 

 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Biotechnology 

 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR 02 Score - 183 

OBC 03 Score - 157 

SC 03 Score - 117 
ST 01 All Registered Candidates 
EWS Nil - 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Environmental Science 
 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

OBC 03 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in SCQP 11 either opted for CUSB or 

not for M.Sc. in Environmental Science programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. in Environmental Science for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

EWS 02 

SC 04 

ST 02 

 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. in Mathematics 
 

Category Vacant 
Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  
 

- 
OBC Nil 

EWS Nil 

SC 05 
 
 

 

All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in SCQP 19 either opted for CUSB or 

not for M.Sc. in Mathematics programme may deposit prescribed programme fee for 

provisional admission in M.Sc. in Mathematics for Academic Year 2023-24. 

 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

ST 02 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Name of the Programme: Master of Pharmacy (Pharmacuetics) 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  
 

- 
OBC Nil 

EWS Nil 

SC Nil 
ST 01 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in SCQP 23 either opted for CUSB or 

not for Master of Pharmacy (Pharmacuetics) programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in Master of Pharmacy (Pharmacuetics) for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 



 

 

Name of the Programme: Master of Pharmacy (Pharmacology) 

 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil  
 

- 
OBC Nil 

SC Nil 

EWS 01 All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in SCQP 23 either opted for CUSB or 

not for Master of Pharmacy (Pharmacology) programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in Master of Pharmacy (Pharmacology) for 

Academic Year 2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

ST 01 

Name of the Programme: M.Sc. Geology 
 

Category Vacant 

Seats 

4th Cut-Off Score/Marks 

UR Nil - 

EWS Nil - 

OBC 02 
All candidates appeared in CUET (PG) 2023 in Test Paper Code SCQP 14  (either 

opted for CUSB or not) for M.Sc. Geology programme may deposit prescribed 

programme fee for provisional admission in M.Sc. Geology for Academic Year 

2023-24. 

Such  candidates who have not made registration for admission in accordance with 

CUSB Notice for Admission issued vide F.No.-CUSB/Acad/3-6/ 2023 dated- 

25.07.2023, she/he shall be required to pay registration fee (non-refundable) for 

admission (Rs.500/- for Gen/OBC/EWS and Rs.200/- for SC/ST) in addition to the 

prescribed programme fee. 

SC 04 

ST 01 

 The date for deposition of fee shall be from 24.08.2023 (00:00 AM) to 27.08.2023 (23:55PM). 

 Provisional admission in the programme shall be made on the basis of score obtained in CUET 

(PG) 2023 from amongst the candidates who have deposited prescribed programme fee and 

registration fee (if not paid earlier). 

 Deposition of programme fees shall not guarantee the provisional admission in a programme, 

Provisional admission will be offered on the basis of positions in the merit list, verification of 

document and fulfillment of eligibility criteria. 

 Such candidates who deposit the full programme fee and registration fee but remain unsuccessful 

in securing admission after third round of admission will be placed in the wait list in order of merit 

subject to verification of their eligibility and other criteria. Vacancies occurred due to 

cancellation/withdrawal will be filled from wait list in order of merit. 

 

 Other instructions to the candidates regarding hostel facility, submission of certificate/documents, 

document verification, commencement of classes etc. stated in earlier issued notices for admission 

shall remain same. 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. Santigopal Pain) 

     Controller of Examinations 

 

 

 

 

 


